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Thursday  19th  October 2017 

Adoption Leave 

For the two weeks directly after the half term break I 

will be taking some adoption leave as we welcome a 

new little girl into our family. If you have any queries 

during this time pleased speak with Rachel Townshend 

our Deputy Head. 

Sausages 

It is expected that on Thursday 2nd November there will 

be school sausages on sale before and after school. 

They will be priced at £5.00 for a pack of 8. These come 

from our own farm where the pigs have been looked 

after and cared for by the children. 

We will be looking to have new pigs for our school farm 

in the spring which will give our land some time to 

recover. 

INSET Day 
A reminder that the school and preschool will be closed 

on Monday 30th  October for staff training. 

PTA 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the 

members of the PTA who have worked so hard over the 

last year and have raised almost £15,000 for the school. 

A special thank you to Mrs Josling, Mrs Field and Mrs 

Manning who will be standing down form their roles 

this year. A massive thank you to Mrs Wood and Mrs 

Cook who will be taking over as co chair for the coming 

year. The PTA are always looking for help and support 

and as parents you are all on the PTA! The next meeting 

will be Tuesday 14th November at 7.00 pm in the 

staffroom if you would like to attend. 

 

Firework Party 

The PTA organise a fantastic Firework Party on the 

school field every year. This year this will take place on 

Friday 10th November. Please come along and support 

this event. Tickets are on sale from the school office. 

Clubs 
Cross Country, Girls Football and Tag Rugby clubs finish 

this term. Mixed Hockey Club for Years 5 and 6  starts 

on Tuesday 7th November. There are a couple of spaces 

left if your child is interested. 

Flu Immunisations 
On Wednesday 15th November the school health team 

will be in school to administer the nasal flu vaccine to 

children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4.  

Book Fair 
We will be holding our Book Fair after school from 

Monday 20th November to Thursday 23rd November.  

Any books you buy helps to raise money for the school 

to purchase new books. 

Breakfast Club 
If children are attending breakfast club and require a 

breakfast as well then they need to be in school by 8:00 

to ensure that we have enough time to feed them and 

clean up before the start of the school day. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Richard Blakeley 

Headteacher 



 


